NOTICE TO RESCIND BOIL WATER NOTICE

City of Sour Lake, Texas
February 5, 2025

On February 4, 2025, the City of Sour Lake issued a Boil Water Notice to ensure the safety of our water
supply due to a water line break.

We are pleased to inform our residents that the issue has been resolved. The City has conducted thorough
testing and received confirmation from the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) that the

water supply meets all regulatory standards and is safe for consumption.

Effective immediately, the Boil Water Notice is rescinded. Residents may resume using water for drinking,
cooking, and all other purposes without the need for boiling.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this time. If you have any questions or concerns,
please contact the City of Sour Lake at 409-287-3573.

Thank you for your understanding.



